## Nareka Jacques

From: Erica Solberg

Sent: Thursday, January 23, 2025 4:34 PM

To: PWADMIN; Municipal Hall

**Subject:** Pedestrian crossing on East Saanich Rd by Jeffree

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

Learn why this is important

## Hello

This email is a hearty thank you to the Central Saanich staff and council for the construction of the two flashing light pedestrian crossings on East Saanich.

My children and I frequently walk along East Saanich and have used the existing crosswalks often. I was concerned for pedestrian safety, as many cars would not stop. I believe the flashing lights will draw attention to the crossing and increase pedestrian safety.

Thank you very much for installing this much needed safety infrastructure. I think this will encourage more walking and make the neighborhood more pedestrian friendly.

Kind regards Erica Solberg

"The information contained in this transmission may contain privileged and confidential information of the District of Central Saanich. It is intended for review only by the person(s) named above. Dissemination, distribution or duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited by all recipients unless expressly authorized otherwise. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message. Thank you."